The Richmond Township Planning Commission held a meeting on Aug 26, 2025 at the Township Office Building.

Attending: John L., Mike L., Supervisor Robert Potts, Lugi DeFrancesco.

Report to the Supervisors on the August 26th meeting

- * It is determined the names on the arch are on the granite memorials
- * State grant books were distributed for review
- * Rec park update on basic outline:

Play equipment upgrade
Pickle ball court
Parking lot upgrades
Restrooms
Lighting one field
Signage

Security

It will be a cooperative effort with the rec board, citizen input to develop a final plan for approval by the Supervisors

* Parking fees and or donations for long term parking at the rec park

Lake Stone Works has agreed to clean the granite memorials for no charge and can give a quote on adding names as soon as we can provide how many there are.